Payment of Tax free cash – telephone call
Phone call from Dave Thompson 22/12/16 advising that the payment of tax free cash must happen today. There has been a long delay on this. 
PP has not had a chance to review the figures. Not all of the required data has been provided to enable the valuation, although a request for the data has been made. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]DT was adamant the figures are 100% correct, which he said repeatedly. Having no choice really I gave them the go ahead. In case of any discrepancies in figures DT should take the responsibility as he has given us no choice and opportunity to verify the figures.
(PP acting as practitioner only, we do not control the bank account)
Georgina Martin 
